
 

 

Monday 28 June 2021 

Dear Parents / Carers  

Due to a number of positive COVID cases within school resulting in closure of a number of class bubbles 

the Governors and I have had to take the difficult decision to close wrap around care from Wednesday 30 

June. We have a high number of staff currently isolating therefore do not have a sufficient staff to child 

ratio to sustain wrap around care. We hope to be able to reinstate this provision from Monday 05 July 

however this may change should further bubbles close. Should we find ourselves in a position that we are 

unable to re-open we will advise parents on Friday 02 July. We understand that this closure can severely 

affect our families who rely on both Toast and After School Club and would like to reassure you that this 

decision was not taken lightly and we will do all we can to reinstate as soon as we can.   

 

F1 30 hours and Full Day Care children are unaffected,  

start and finish times will remain the same. 
 

To clarify, Toast Club and After School Club will be closed on the following days: 

Wednesday 30 June 

Thursday 01 July 

Friday 02 July 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Mrs E McGunigall 

Headteacher  

 


